
OAKLANDS FRIENDS’ AND PARENTS’ 
ASSOCIATION 



 

Over the last few years, the Oaklands Friends’ and Parents’ Association have been able to purchase the  
following which have helped enhance the Oaklands experience for the school community:   

Covered seating area outside the Canteen 

Plotter for use in Technology lessons 

Display boards in the Hall foyer celebrating 
the history of the school 

Sound and lighting equipment for discos, 
Sports Day, school events etc 

Picnic bench in memory 
of a much-loved student 

New ciboriums for use in Mass 

Cricket Astro 


